WELCOME TO PRINCE HALL PREK

Welcome students & families. We are ready for a great year!



Nice to Meet You!

Hello families and students! I'm Mrs. Williams and I'm very excited to be your teacher this year. We have so many exciting and fun things to do this year. I am looking forward to meeting you!

What to Bring

- Backpack
- Blanket and fitted sheet
- 2 complete changes of clothes
- EVERYTHING MUST BE LABELED WITH YOUR CHILD'S NAME

A Little about me

This is my 10th year teaching PreK and my 2nd year at Prince Hall. I graduated from Temple University with my Bachelor's Degree. I will be attending Lincoln University in Fall 2025 for my Master's Degree.

My Contact Info

sawilliams2@philasd.org

215-400-3690

My Favorites

Favorite Food: Cereal

Favorite Sport: Basketball

Favorite Book No David!

Favorite Color: Red

